
 
Dear Hynes-UNO Families, 
 
It’s 3rd Quarter and we are continuing to #DreamBig. I would like to thank you all for 
supporting our very first Sneaux Day. It was a huge success! How wonderful it was to 
see all our students and families enjoying time together and building community. It was 
indeed “snow” much fun! 
 
The results are in! We have made great gains towards our school-wide goals! 
 

• Reading:  
o 1st Quarter: 72% of students are on or above grade level in reading. 
o 2nd Quarter: 85% of students are on or above grade level in reading.  

• Math: 

o 1st Quarter: 74% of students are on or above grade level in math. 
o 2nd Quarter: 92% of students are on or above grade level in math. 

 

The successful progress our students made could not have been achieved without the 

support of their families. We thank you for being involved in the academic progress of 

your child and extending the learning environment at home. Teamwork makes the 

dream work and the data shows this to be true.  

 

At Hynes, we believe in an inclusive and positive school culture. We focus intentionally 

on the social-emotional development of students and staff in a safe school environment. 

This quarter, we are initiating the Getting Along Together Campaign. Getting Along 

Together is a component of our Success for All (SFA) Reading program that teaches 

social, emotional, and thinking skills. It is designed to help children in grades K-5 work 

well together, solve problems, and improve attention and memory. Getting Along 

Together is a big part of our school’s culture because building positive relationships is at 

the heart of all we do. Come out to our next PTO Meeting, February 4th at 6:00 PM, to 

learn more about this program and how you can support its implementation at home.  

 

Keep dreaming big!  

 

Sincerely, 

Brittany Smith 

Principal 

 


